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The Commission invites all members of the community to 
respond to its Tentative Findings. In particular, we invite  
your response as to whether you agree or disagree with  
a Tentative Finding, why, and the evidence in support of  
that position.

There is no need to repeat material contained in any written 
submission to the Commission. Responses may refer the 
Commission to publicly available material that is not referred 
to in the Tentative Findings if that might bear upon that 
finding. Such material should not be enclosed; instead,  
a reference is sufficient.

The Commission will not accept responses that:

• �contain defamatory or offensive material

• �request confidentiality, unless the Commission has 
agreed prior to receiving the response. Any individual or 
organisation intending to request confidentiality should 
contact the Commission. The Commission will assess 
requests on a case-by-case basis; however, it does not 
anticipate any reason for a response to be confidential

• �are not accompanied by a completed coversheet,  
see details below. 

FORM OF RESPONSE

Responses must be in writing. 

To best assist the Commission, identify by number and in 
order the Tentative Finding under discussion. 

Only one response will be accepted from any individual  
or organisation. Modified or substituted versions will not  
be accepted.

Responses must be accompanied by a completed 
coversheet, available overleaf or to download at  
<http://nuclearrc.sa.gov.au/tentative-findings/>.  
The coversheet requires authors to provide their name and 
contact details, and authorise publication of the material.  
As responses to the Tentative Findings are not evidence, an 
oath is not required.

Electronic responses, preferably in pdf, can be uploaded 
through the Commission website www.nuclearrc.sa.gov.au  
or emailed to enquiries@nuclearrc.sa.gov.au. 

Printed responses can be posted to Nuclear Fuel Cycle Royal 
Commission, GPO Box 11043, Adelaide SA 5001. 

The Commission will acknowledge received responses.

PUBLICATION

The Commission will publish on its website responses to the 
Tentative Findings on 2 May 2016, in advance of delivering its 
report to the South Australian Government by 6 May 2016. 

The Commission will not publish responses it has not 
accepted nor will it publish copyright material. 

CLOSING DATE

The closing date for responses is 5pm Friday 18 March 2016. 

ALTERNATIVE ARRANGEMENTS

If you require different arrangements to be made to respond 
to the Tentative Findings, please contact the Commission.

CONTACT DETAILS

Nuclear Fuel Cycle Royal Commission
Email: enquiries@nuclearrc.sa.gov.au
Tel: +61 8 8207 1480
Fax: +61 8 8207 1481
Post: GPO Box 11043, Adelaide SA 5001.

GUIDELINES FOR YOUR RESPONSE


